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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 
M.O.MEDFORD TELEPHONE 

MANAGER. NUCLEAR LICENSING November 22, 1985 (818) 302-1749 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. George W. Knighton, Branch Chief 

Licensing Branch No. 3 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 

References: A) Letter dated March 19, 1984 from Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin to 
Mr. H. R. Denton 

B) Letter dated April 2, 1984 from Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin to 
Mr. H. R. Denton 

On April 2, 1984, SCE submitted a proposed Technical Specification 
Change (NPF 10/15-146) which updates Technical Specifications 3/4.3.3.7 and 
3/4.7.8.2 to reflect the Updated Fire Hazards Analysis (FHA). These proposed 
Technical Specification changes are currently pending NRC review and 
approval. The purpose of this letter is to provide a revision to proposed 
change NPF 10/15-146 to reflect an ongoing plant modification. This 
additional information is being provided to ensure that the proposed Technical 
Specification change continues to reflect the plant design.  

As a result of the Control Building 70 ft. elevation remodeling, 
modifications will be made to the fire protection systems located in the 
area. These changes to the system include addition of detection and 
suppression equipment. These modifications affect Technical Specifications 
3/4.3.3.7 and 3/4.7.8.2. The affected pages of the proposed changes for 
Units 2 and 3 with the required updating to reflect the additional equipment 
are provided as Enclosures (1) and (2), respectively. Enclosures (1) and (2) 
replace the corresponding pages of change NPF 10/15-146 submitted on April 2, 
1984. Since the proposed Technical Specification Change has not yet been 
approved, NRC approval of Enclosures (1) and (2) is not required prior to 
completion of the Control Building remodeling.  

If you have any questions, please contact me.  
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Enclosures 

cc: Mr. H. Rood, Project Manager, Licensing Branch 3 
Mr. 3. B. Martin, Region V Administrator 
Mr. F. R. Huey, Senior Resident Inspector
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